
Rules Committee, 

It is important to me to elect the President of the United States by popular vote rather than leaving it 

up to the Electoral College alone. It makes my vote count! 

The U.S. Constitution puts the ownership on the State Legislature to determine how the electoral 

votes are awarded. By assigning those votes to the candidate that wins the popular vote makes the 

most sense .  

Thank you,  

Marilyn Cnforti 

Marilyn Conforti  
mconforti3@comcast.net  
4362 SW Fraser Ave  
Portland, Oregon 97225 
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